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US 301 Widening Project from Sun City Center Boulevard (SR 674) to Balm Road
415489-3-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Widening
Phase Completed
Limits Sun City Center

Boulevard to
Balm Road

Project Start October 2017
Length 3.8 miles
City Sun City Center

Wimauma
County Hillsborough
Road US 301
Construction
Cost

$50.8 million

Estimated
Completion

Late 2021

Contractor Watson Civil
Construction,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Alene Harris
  813-612-3200
  Alene.Harris@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of December 3, 2021, all construction activities
associated with this widening project have been completed.  

The project involves widening approximately four miles of US 301
between SR 674 (Sun City Center Boulevard) and Balm Road in
Hillsborough County. 

The improvements include widening the roadway to a six-lane
divided road with raised medians and paved shoulders, adding a
five-foot sidewalk to the west side and a twelve-foot multi-use path
to the east side of the roadway and building new
stormwater drainage ponds.

The project is expected to finish in late 2021. 


